
 

Minutes for August 9, 2022 Central Decatur Board of Education Meeting 
                     
The Central Decatur Community School Board of Education met for a work session in the High School Library on 

Tuesday, August 9, 2022.  

Board members present: Cassy Allen, Sean Saxton, Andrew Sullivan, and Amber Swartz. 
Board members absent: Nick Tharp  
Others in attendance in-person or online:  Chris Coffelt, Becky Broich, Amy Whittington, Dan Johnson, Tyler Riley-FEH 

Design, Chad Alley-Estes Construction Project Coordinator and one guest.  
Board President Swartz called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m.  

 

The work session was held to discuss utilization of ESSER III funds and facilities master planning for the district.  

Tyler Riley talked about next steps to prioritize potential HVAC projects that were identified in the facility needs 

assessment. Replacing HVAC systems to improve the air quality is an allowable expense for ESSER III funds.  

The facility needs assessment will be used to start the development of the master plan. The firm will meet with 

administration, teachers, students, parents, and community members this fall to get feedback and develop a strategic plan 

that ensures the long term sustainability of the district and continues to meet the needs of staff, students, and the 

community. 

 

The work session ended at 7:46 p.m. 

 

 

 
______________________________                 _________________________________ 
Amber Swartz, President                       Becky Broich, Board Secretary 


